
Allen, Meredith
7/10/2014 11:01:55 PM
Terrie D. Prosper (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Tree Pruning Work at Park 

Terrie,

At the 6/12 meeting we had with the City and the friends of Echo Glen park, we agreed to hold off on pruning for 
2-3 weeks to allow the group to meet with the City to discuss their request to underground. We are now at the 
point where we need to move forward with the work for safety, reliability and compliance reasons. We notified 
the City and the group this evening that we need to move forward with the work on 7/21. Our vegetation 
management lead for that area will be there to answer questions. She also led the meeting on 6/12.

I will keep you updated. Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.

Thanks,
Meredith
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